
From: Arnold Wong   
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 3:04 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: higher population density at Yonge & 16 Ave 

  

 My worry is traffic congestion from 16th Ave to Yonge st. because  

1-of the approved high residential apartments, causing very heavy traffic along Red Maple Rd. 

and 2-the narrow tunnel from Red Maple Rd to 16th Ave. 

Please consider the overall traffic loading, green parks alongside before approving higher 

population density. 

  

Arnold Wong 

Residents of L4B4L4  
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